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TO: Recipients of the Redwood Landfill Final EIR Response to Comments Amendment, 

State Clearinghouse # 1991033042 
 
RE: Minor Corrections to the Electronic (.pdf) Version of the Response to Comments 

Amendment  
 
DATE: April 2, 2008 
 
 
This transmittal contains corrections to errata that Marin County has discovered in the CD-ROM 
version of the Redwood landfill Final EIR Response to Comments Amendment; this version was 
also previously posted on the County’s website as a downloadable .pdf document.  This 
transmittal is being mailed with a corrected version of the document on CD-ROM, which is also 
now available on the County’s website. 
 
The corrections shown in the attached errata sheet include a typographical errors, minor wording 
changes, and changes to spreadsheets contained in Appendixes D and E.  The changes do not in 
any instance affect the conclusions or meaning of the Final EIR.  The printed version of the 
document does not contain these errors, but the CD-Rom found in the pocket inside the back 
cover of the printed document should be discarded and replaced with the new corrected version 
attached to this transmittal. 
 
The County regrets any confusion that these errors may have caused.  If you have any questions 
regarding this notice, or the EIR process, please contact Rachel Warner, Environmental Planner, 
at (415) 499-6863.  
 

 

Attachments: – Errata Sheet: Redwood Landfill Final EIR Response to Comments Amendment,      
.pdf version 
– Corrected .pdf version on CD-ROM 
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